
Honorable Rules Committee Chair and Members, 
We need to ensure that no candidate is excluded due to their race, ethnicity, or belief system. Likewise 
No one person or class of persons should have control over the rules of an election. All of us are equal 
and the rules to ensure our equality need to remain equal. The voting rights of our state should be 
enforced equally on all our elections. No one should be discriminated from running for office or voting in 
an election if they meet the qualifications as a candidate or voter. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Janice Dysinger 
Gresham, OR 97080 
 


